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The welfare and best interests of the child are paramount. Whenever there are concerns that a 
child is in immediate danger the Police should be called on 000. 
 
Al Siraat College has appointed the people listed below as the College's Child Safety Officers. Each 
Child Safety Officer is available to answer any questions that you may have with respect to our 
Child Safe and Wellbeing Policy and the Child Protection Program. The College's Child Safety 



C H I L D  S A F E T Y  –  M A K E  A  R E P O R T _ V 5 _ 1 6 _ 0 5 _ 2 0 2 4             2 / 2  

The Senior Child Safety Officer is identified in our publicly available Child Safe Policy as a contact 
for the wider community when they have child protection concerns relating to the College. The 
Senior Child Safety Officer is contactable by phone on 03 9407 7000 or by emailing 
lhamel@alsiraat.vic.edu.au. 

OUR CHILD SAFETY OFFICERS 

 
Child Safety Officers are selected based on a number of considerations, namely: 
 

• their personal attitudes, experiences and beliefs, for example, a person who is non-
judgmental, calm, resilient and demonstrates a high degree of integrity and respect for 
confidentiality 

 
• their role within the College, for example, a person who has seniority and experience 

working with complex student and family issues at the College and someone who is readily 
accessible and available to all members of the College community 

 
• their personal profile within the College, for example, a person who is approachable, who 

students and staff trust and who is willing and able to respond to issues personally and 
sensitively. 
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